
 

 

 
20th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 

Race 4 Life 2025: Friday 11th July 
 

The Year 12 Business BTEC group are holding and organising the annual Cancer Research Fun Run on the QEGS fields 
and surrounding areas. The event will take place on Friday 11th of July 2025. We are raising money for Cancer 
Research UK. Please find the plan timings of the day are below. 
 

What to wear? 
We would ask that all students participating to wear their QEGS PE kit on the day with the choice of optional pink 
and blue accessories to add on to the outfit. Please ensure that any accessories added to the PE kit are appropriate 
as you will be running and ensure you have suitable footwear on the day. 
 

Things you will need: 

• Pocket money for stalls, food and activities  

• Please bring your own water bottles as we will be providing refill stations.  

• Sunglasses, sunhats and suncream/waterproofs, old trainers and spare socks (these are all weather 
dependant, and we will send updates regarding weather, closer to the event.) 

 

Timings: 
Period 1 – Year 9 – 9:10-10:25 
Period 2 – Year 10 – 10:45-12:00 
Period 3 – Year 7 – 12:35 – 13:55 
Period 4 – Year 8 - 14:05 – 15:20 
 

What will the day look like? 
Students - Please go to your lesson for your period due to race in, your teacher will register you first then they will 
escort you down to the Boothby Campus. All belongings will be stored in a locked classroom in the Sixth Form 
building. You will then head to the Pavillion and complete the warm before the race begins. Once you have 
completed your two laps of the course, you will be rewarded with a Race 4 Life medal or flower and then have 20-30 
minutes to visit stalls, use the inflatables and refuel using the food stalls. You will then head back to your lessons and 
continue your day as normal before the next year group arrives.  
 

How can you help? 
Any donations are appreciated for the charity and can be made below via the following link. 
https://www.qegs.link/r4l25  
We will send following emails to address any changes that may be made for the event. Please feel free to email 
Sixthform@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk for any questions. Attached to the letter are the sponsorship forms; 
paper forms can also be picked up from Student Services and Boothby Reception.  
 

BTEC students will also be selling raffle tickets for the weeks before the event to help raise more money for Cancer 
Research, tickets will be on sale at top or bottom site on certain days, these will be in notices; £1 per ticket or £4 for 
strip of 5. We have some lovely prizes such as, a 3-month gym pass from the leisure centre, a £20 Fairways voucher, 
a £20 sticky fingers voucher as well as many more prizes to be won. 
 

Thank you in advance for supporting the event. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 12 BTEC Business Team 

Encs: sponsorship form 

https://www.qegs.link/r4l25
mailto:Sixthform@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk





